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Security Advisory 

 
 

Recent input indicates that Anti Government Elements (AGEs) are 
planning to target Indian interests. The attack is expected within the next 
couple of days. The AGEs may come in police uniforms and can use VBIED 
of vehicles like Toyoto Corolla, Land Cruiser, Ranger and Ford with tinted 
windows. It is further revealed that AGEs may also target Guest houses 
occupied by Indians by using vehicles driven by female drivers. In view of the 
above, all Indian nationals residing in Afghanistan are requested to maintain 
special vigilance during coming days and abide by the instructions in the 
advisories issued earlier. 
 
2. Additionally, December 16, 2010 is Ashura, the final day of the 10-days 
Muharram mourning period. Heavy crowds are expected around Shia 
mosques until at least 1300 hrs. It is also emphasized that travel in these 
areas is not recommended as this is an emotionally charged celebrations and 
the mood of crowds will be unpredictable.   
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